Design & Access Statement
39 Croftdown Road, NW5.
The proposed development is a resubmission following an earlier planning consent, 
Ref: 2019/2292/P, for a single storey rear stepped extension incorporating existing light-well internally within dwelling.
The revised amendment is to replace the approved two roof-lights, one a full-width sloping light against the building and the other a large 2m square light, with a single box roof-light to improve the design, aesthetic and harmony of the proposed new living and garden space, while also improving the side elevation to the neighbouring property by lowering and making consistently horizontal the parapet wall facing them. It also pulls back the glass roof-light so it is set back from their boundary.

Some concern has been expressed regards light-spill, and we will ensure a lighting design that mitigates any concerns and that meets any requirements imposed by any condition that may be imposed.

Access to the rear area out to the garden is improved so flush, while access to the remainder of the property is unchanged.
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